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Killara High School 

ANNUAL OPEN DAY 
Monday 23rd August 2010 

12noon – 5.00pm 
� Students at work 

� Classes to visit from 12noon-3pm in all 
curriculum areas 

� Individual and group student performances 

Children and families from our local primary 
schools especially welcome 

 

   
Artist:  Anna Zovaro, Year 12 Artist:  Maddie Frith, Year 12 

ANNUAL VISUAL ARTS EXHIBITION 
Opening Night: Friday 20th August 7pm 

Guest Speaker:  Randi Linnegar, Gallery Director 
Open:   Saturday 21st August - 10am-3pm 
 Monday 23rd August - 9am-5pm 
 Tuesday 24th August - 9am-3pm 

Kerrabee Centre Hall  
Killara High School  A great school close to home 

mailto:killara-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.khs.nsw.edu.au/


Calendar 
 

August 2010 

12 - Student Leaders Induction Ceremony – 
8.50am – Kerrabee Hall 

 - Performing Arts Ensemble Concert – 
Kerrabee Hall – 7.30pm 

13 - SRE Seminar Yr 12 – P1; Yr 11 - P2 

17 - UNSW Mathematics Competition 

 - Yr 12 Ancient History Lecture (P1-3) 

 - Yr 10 Commerce Excursion – Downing 
Centre and Police & Justice Museum 

18 - Yr 8 High Resolves Justice Module (3 
days) 

 - Yr 12 Drama Night – 6.30pm – 
Kerrabee Theatre 

 - P&C Meeting – 8pm – C Block 
Conference Room 

20 - Yr 7 Gala Day 

 - Annual Visual Arts Exhibition Opening 
Night 7pm – Kerrabee Hall 

21 - Annual Visual Arts Exhibition Open – 
10am – 3pm 

 - Federal Election polling booths in A 
Block 

22 - P&C Grounds Working Bee – 8.15am – 
12noon 

23 - OPEN DAY – 12noon-5pm 

 - Annual Visual Arts Exhibition Open – 
9am - 5pm 

 - HSC Drama Practical Performance - 
Theatre 

24  Annual Visual Arts Exhibition Open – 
8am – 3pm 

 - Yr 11 Youth and Road Trauma Forum – 
ACER Arena 

26 - Yr 12 Music Night – Kerrabee Theatre 

27 - Yr 9 Geography Excursion 

28 - KHS 40th Birthday Celebration – 
7.30pm – Kerrabee Hall 

30 - Roseville PS Musicale – Kerrabee Hall 

31 - –SRC Connected Classroom Project 

September 2010 

1 - Student Leaders Conference (2 days) 

4 - DEAS Bronze Qualifying Expedition – 
OEG Great North Walk (2 days) 

6 - Yr 11 Preliminary Assessment 
commences 

7 - Yr 12 Modern History Excursion to 
Sydney Jewish Museum 

9 - NSW CHS Athletics Carnival – Sydney 
Athletic Centre (3 days) 

13 - Yr 11 Preliminary Assessment continues 

15 - P&C Meeting – 8pm – C Block 
Conference Room 

21 - EKUBA – 6.30pm – Kerrabee Hall 

 

What Keeps Us Going:  
Goodwill and Service to Others 
The expectations of schools in the 21st century are much greater than they 
were a century ago, or even 40 years ago. Since its establishment on the 
Koola Ave site in 1970, Killara High School has grown and adapted to 
changing circumstances and conditions. Flexibility in the face of challenge 
has been a hallmark of this school and its community. Simultaneously there 
has been an unwavering commitment to the care, growth and learning of 
young people. This has in turn been underpinned by goodwill and 
voluntary service on the part of staff, parents and students. 

Most of the enrichment opportunities provided to young people at this 
school are through the voluntary efforts of staff and parents. Music, sport, 
excursions, tours, evening performances, musicals, drama ensembles, 
vacation HSC classes, expeditions and camps all occur because of the 
interest, dedication and selflessness of staff and parents at this school. 
Literally, school as we know it would not exist without the voluntary 
service and goodwill from many. Money doesn’t ‘buy’ an ethos of selfless 
service. 

At a staff meeting last week I started to thank those who I’d noted had 
volunteered to give up their own time to help students or support them in 
various activities. The list in my head grew as I stood before the meeting 
and saw the faces of those who I’d not initially remembered. And of course 
there are those who go about their work quietly, unobserved in their care, 
kindness and dedication to the welfare and learning of others. Then there 
are the parents who contribute their time and expertise through music 
ensemble organisation, uniform shop, canteen, committees, lobbying 
campaigns, social functions, working bees, expeditions, tours, sporting 
visits and student exchange programs. 

40 years after its establishment, what sets this school apart from many? 
Some might say HSC results, others reputation, but these are manifestations 
of a deeper ethos, one that is founded on goodwill, care, respect for one 
another, the ideal of equity and a sense of community service.  

There will probably be some testing times ahead in public education when 
competing interests generate division, ferment adversarial relationships and 
the rhetoric of conflict becomes all too prevalent. Regardless of 
imperfection and shortcomings, this school overflows with advantage. It has 
a particular responsibility to strengthen and champion the values that 
underpin public education and the concept of public service. Killara is well 
placed to weather ‘storms’ of discontent while ever we preserve our 
commitment to the ethos that has served this community well for four 
decades. May the next 40 years at Killara lessen self interest and strengthen 
the traditions and foundations of cooperative endeavour, respect, service 
and goodwill. 
Mark Carter, Principal 

Year 12 Music Night 
On the 15th June the Year 12 Music class had their first performances in 
front of our peers as well as teachers, family and friends. The night started 
out well and progressed in confidence featuring outstanding performances.  

Year 12 would like to thank Mrs Kim for her patience over the year as well 
as Mr and Mrs Ong for making a donation towards the cost of moving the 
grand piano from the stage in the Hall to the Theatre for the Music Night.  

Overall the night was a huge success and Year 12 are looking forward to 
their next Music Night which is on Thursday 26th August. 
Laura-Jane Milton, Year 12 
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Student Leaders 2010-2011 
Over the past few weeks students have been 
participating in nomination and election or interview 
processes for the five student leadership groups of 
Killara High School. Each leadership group has a 
particular focus and role within the school. The level 
of interest and impressive quality of nominations 
received from students reinforced the notion that the 
students of Killara High School are of the highest 
calibre and are keen to be involved in their school 
and make a difference, not only within the Killara 
community, but also in the broader community. 

The five Leadership Groups are the Arts Council - 
providing a voice for students in the arts and will 
actively plan and organize and promote drama, music 
and dance events during the year; the Prefects  - 
representing and promoting the values, achievements 
and ethos of Killara High School both within the 

school and the wider community; Social Justice 
Committee - the social conscience and awareness 
raising leadership group of Killara High School; Sports 
Council - providing a voice for students interested in 
sports and will actively plan and organise sports 
events during the year to promote fitness and a 
healthy lifestyle; and the Student Representative 
Council – representing and promoting the interests 
and rights of students, working to engender pride, 
commitment and ‘school spirit’.  

Congratulations to all the students who have achieved 
a place in one of the Leadership groups. The Student 
Leaders Induction assembly was held today. 

The students inducted into each of the Leadership 
groups are: 
 

ARTS COUNCIL 

Efrem Beniacar Flora Gorrick Emma Norrington Benjamin Samuels 
Kristen Bergersen Bronte Hall Bianca Oliphant Rennie So 
Annalise Bolt Jessica Henery Janet Rang Lauren Stern 
Isobel Brigden Steve Kong Emma Robinson Claire Swift 
Anna Cheng Emily Layson Abbey Robotham Nicholas Ujhazy 

PREFECTS 

Mariafe Artacho Del Solar Luke Gerber Sienna Lake Neha Mohan 
Dylan Batty Andrew Goh Belinda Lanning Davis Murphy 
Nicholas Duce Alexander Hall Will Longman Matthew Scollay 
Victoria Durand Emily Hudson Stephen Mackay Nicole Simon 
Benjamin Foo Stuart Jamieson Max Margalit Jennifer Wessels 
Victoria Gassner Georgia Kenny-Watson Tiffany Maruta Jessica Young 

SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE 

Paolo Arimado Mei Iwato Rachael Piech Victor So 
Andrew Birks Alana Jacobs James Powell Julianne van Wyk 
Claire Birks Eleanor Kirkpatrick Srivaths Ramkumar Claire Wilson 
Olivia Cary Sasha Kowcz Rosinke Imogen Ruberg Brigitte Wilson 
Curtis Chan Georgia Lewis Jonathan Shar Rachel Worsley 
Daniella Csizmadia    

SPORTS COUNCIL 

Charlotte Baltussen Cecilia Corney Neda Sabeti Gabriella Turner 
Sabina Bertuzzi Eliza-Jane Ellis James Scott Rachel Wessels 
Jeremy Bowers Ella Nicolson Megan Simon Tayce Wiggins 
Lachlan Cannell Ryan Persson Andrew Songsermmongkol Annika Wun 
Tomer Cohen Kshitij Prasad Georgia Swinton Michaela Zipkis 
Sarah Coningham    

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL 

Hannah Allum Joshua Dunn Stephanie Karefylakis Gina Simon 
Jacky Chan Grace Fitton Abraham Maruta Amelia Thompson 
Jessica Chen Lucy Gamaroff Emily Savage Ihona Walker 
Caro Derkenne Amy Jackson Timothy Scollay Clare Young 
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Performing Arts Ensembles News 
The Killara High Performing Arts Ensembles have had 
an extremely busy and exciting year so far. Each 
group has made vast improvements to both their 
individual and ensemble playing skills over the course 
of the year with hard work from students, conductors, 
teachers and parents.  

Perhaps one of the most notable events for our 
ensembles this year was Concert Band 1’s trip to 
Hobart during early April. This band is conducted by 
Darren Jones who led them to an extremely 
impressive 2nd place in our category at the Australian 
National Band Championships. This event saw the 
attendance of marching bands and concert bands 
from all over Australia, as well as overseas. We would 
like to thanks Darren Jones, Ms Gambino, Ms 
McNamara and Ms Swift who all gave up their time to 
supervise the Hobart tour. We are very lucky to have 
them with us as they created a really relaxed and 
enjoyable atmosphere. 

Stage Band 1, Stage Band 2, Orchestra and the String 
Ensemble all performed in the Sydney Eisteddfod in 

June. This competition took place in the Salvation 
Army Congress hall in the city. 

The results were:  

Stage Band 1  -  1st place 
Orchestra        -  2nd place 
String Ensemble -  3rd place 

The Yamaha Festival saw excellent performances from 
Concert Band 2, Concert Band 1 and Stage Band 1 

Concert Band 1  -  Silver Award 
Concert Band 2  -   Gold Award 
Stage Band 1      -  Silver Award 

All of Killara High’s performing ensembles are looking 
forward to showcasing their talent in a concert for 
parents and friends tonight. This will be an evening 
concert beginning at 7:30pm, with short performances 
from each ensemble. 
Stephen Mackay, Year 11 
(Member of Concert Band 1, Stage Band 1 and 
Orchestra) 

KHS Performing Arts Ensemble 
Concert 

¾ 12th August 2010 ½ 

7.30pm  

Kerrabee Hall 

Entry Free – All Welcome 

 
YEAR 12 DRAMA NIGHT 

Wednesday, 18th August  
at 6.30pm 

Kerrabee Theatre 

DEAS Bronze Qualifying Expedition  
Great North Walk - 4th and 5th September 2010 

All students need to collect, complete and return medical forms to Ms Johnson by Friday 13th August. 
No late payments or forms will be accepted. 

Students will meet at Berowra Oval at 10am on Saturday. And depart from the oval at 3pm Sunday.  
All students will require money for a train fare 

P&C Meeting 
Wednesday 18th August 2010 at 8pm 

Join us for our next P&C meeting at 8pm on 18th 
August in the Conference Room above the Canteen (C 
Block).  As well as hearing about what’s going on 
behind the scenes at your child’s school, there will be 
updates on building committee projects and acquiring 
the land across the road, reports from the uniform 
shop, social committee and the newly formed canteen 
committee. 

At the meeting we will also: 

• Meet Jacki Berry, the Performing Arts 
Ensembles director 

• Visit the newly refurbished (with P&C 
funds) classrooms in A block 

Hope to see you there! 
Lee Bevitt, Vice President (lee.ccc@hotmail.com.au) 
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Northern Sydney Regional finalist in “School-based Apprentice of the Year” 
Congratulations to Tobi Kamsler (Year 12) who is 
currently completing a school-based apprenticeship 
in carpentry as part of his HSC pattern of study and 
who was recently selected from many nominees as a 
Northern Sydney regional finalist for the NSW 
Training Award “School-based Apprentice of the 
Year”.   To celebrate this achievement, Tobi and his 
family were invited to attend the 2010 Central and 
Northern Sydney Regional Training Awards 
Ceremony.  

We are very proud of Tobi’s achievements. He has 
successfully juggled the demands of a school-based 
apprenticeship which includes a day a week in the 
workplace with the rigours of an HSC.  
Colleen Clarke, Careers Adviser 

Dance News 
At the end of Term 1 both the Junior and Senior 
Dance Ensembles danced at the Sydney North Dance 
Festival, where the Juniors were chosen to open  the 
festival with their dance “Fireflies” and the Seniors 
were chosen to close a show with their dance 
“Woman on a Mission”. 

On 1st August both groups competed in the Sydney 
Eisteddfod at UNSW and both groups received a very 
positive adjudication. 

For the very first time some of our students were 
chosen to participate in the Schools Spectacular 

Workshops at the Sydney Dance Company.  Naomi 
Pitt (Year 7), Olivia Pitt (Year 9) and Tiffany Hurwitz 
(Year 9) participated in the Classical ballet workshop 
and Alice Gordonwells (Year 9) in the Tap workshop. 

We are now busy rehearsing for Korobro which is the 
KHS dance concert.  Both ensembles will be 
performing and all dancers in the school are 
welcome to audition for this concert as soloists or as 
group performers.  If you would like to audition 
please come and see me in the House during Recess 
B.   
Helga Lam, Dance Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 1st September 2010 
    7.30pm in the Kerrabee Theatre 

Tickets:   Adults - $10; Students/Concession - $5 
Tickets on sale from Wednesday 18th August  
from Mrs Lam in the House during Recess B  
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DEAS Silver Qualifying Expedition 

 
 

Duke of Ed was so much fun... in fact it was the best 
Duke of Ed expedition I have ever been on! On the 
first day we hiked for about 6 hours, the first day was 
probably the easiest day because we hiked a shorter 
distance and it was fairly even. We got into the 
campsite second which was a surprise because we 
thought everyone was in front of us.   

We put up our tents, after putting up our tents in the 
rain and then we planned for tomorrow and made 
dinner. Unfortunately for us, it was still raining when 
we were sleeping and when we got up the following 
morning.  Everything was wet when we were trying to 
pack up. But luckily my fantastic 5 year old $30 tent 
did not leak at all, but everyone else’s in our group 
did, including our leader! In fact our tent was so good 
that when we packed it up there was a dry patch 
beneath it.  

The second day was a bit more difficult than the first 
day because it was longer, there were more hills and 
we even climbed up and down steep, thin gaps 
between boulders. We hiked from about 8:30 in the 
morning and finished hiking at about 4:30 in the 
evening and we were the last to finish. That was not 
our fault though, there was a hole in the ground that 
made Maddy roll her ankle very badly so we stopped 
for about half an hour to try to fix Maddy’s ankle and 
to stop it swelling up like a balloon.  

That evening when we got to the second campsite 
which was in a valley we immediately put our tent 
out to dry in the last rays of sun. When our tent was 
up we had dinner,  

 
After dinner we sat by the campfire and told stories, 
favourite moments and Bronte and I performed a song 
about a Bumble Bee.  We also had performance of the 
song Bohemian Rhapsody from Claire and Maddie. 
Later on we lay under the sky and stargazed. It did not 
really bother us that the ground was wet and muddy; 
we were already dirty and smelly. 

 
The following day we canoed for 4 or 5 hours back to 
base camp. The first half I was with one of the leaders 
and the second half I was with Neha which was a bit 
interesting because we kept going zigzag until we 
mastered the steering.  

After lugging all the canoes up the hill to base camp 
we had a debrief, washed up the cooking equipment 
and then our parents took us home.  

The two things I learned from the expedition were not 
to ever buy freeze dried food again and bugs are 
annoying. 
Joné Wright, Year 10  
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Final Tickets on 
Sale NOW!!! 
Killara High is celebrating – 

40 Fabulous Years 
On 28th August 2010 at the Kerrabee Centre 

Any memorabilia of your days at Killara High would be appreciated. 

Tickets on sale now so get a group together, 
past or present and get INVOLVED! 
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STOP PRESS:  
Andrew Blades, former Australian Wallaby and ex‐student to join us for our 

celebrations. Does anyone know Elle Macpherson’s number? 



KILLARA HIGH CELEBRATES-40 FABULOUS YEARS 

Saturday 28th August 2010, 7pm-12MN 

Ticket Order form 
 

Name ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address _________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email _________________________________ Contact phone no:_________________________ 
 
What year did you complete Year 12?_____________ 

 
                   No of tickets @ $75 per person _________   =   $__________ 
 OR 
                   Group booking of 10 tickets @ 70 each   =     $700 
 
Payment details: 
�  Mastercard  � Visa    Expiry date____/____    Signature_____________________________ 
Cardholders Name: (please print) _______________________________________________________ 

���� ���� ���� ���� Amount: $______________ 

� Cheque – please make payable to Killara High School and on the reverse write  
“KHS 40th celebration” 

Group of 10 Bookings ONLY: 
Please provide contact details for those in your group(this will assist in forming a database of contacts for 
future events-optional and not for publication )  

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 

Name________________________________ Email______________________________________________ 
 
Order form to be posted to:   
                                                                                                                                                         

Office use only: 
Receipt No: _____________________ 
Date: __________________________   
Ticket No Issued: ________________     
 

Accounts Department   
Killara High School       
Koola Avenue  
KILLARA NSW 2071 
Phone: 9498 3722 
OR  
Email form to:  killara-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
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DEAS Gold Award Presentation 

 

 
Georgina with her brother David (Year 12 2003), 
grandmother and mother 

Last Saturday, Rael Cohen (Year 12 2009) and 
Georgina Rountree (Year 12 2006) received their 
Gold Duke of Edinburgh’s Awards from the Governor 
of NSW Professor Marie Bashir at a ceremony held in 
the gardens of Government House in Sydney.  

Pictured left:  Rael Cohen 

Where Are they Now?
If you thought having one child doing the HSC was 
stressful, think of Mr and Mrs Cohen in 2009 who had 
three!  
As part of the cadetship that Rael Cohen (Year 12 
2009) received from the accounting firm Burroughs, 
he is working full time and attends Macquarie 
University at night for his double Finance degree.  

Jenny Cohen (Year 12 2009) is studying Arts Law (BA 
LLB) also at Macquarie University  

Gabi Cohen (Year 12 2009) will start her Commerce 
Law (BComm LLB) degree when she returns from an 
overseas stay in Israel where she has been since 
February undertaking some truly inspiring activities, 
such as working with disabled children, 
underprivileged Ethiopian immigrants and more.  

Chinese School Visit to Killara High 
On Friday 30th July 2010, Killara 
High School had the pleasure of 
welcoming students and staff from 
No 13 Nanjing High School in, 
China. No 13 High School is a 
selective school and as such attracts 
students from all over Jiangsu 
province.  
The 18 students were accompanied 
by their Principal, Mrs Sun and a 
member of the teaching staff.  

Killara High students of Chinese 
from Years 8, 9 and 10 had an 
enjoyable morning showing 
students around the school and 
participating in small group activities. It was a wonderful opportunity to practice speaking in Chinese and our 
guests were impressed with the welcome speech in Chinese made by Laurence Lau and Seena Sabeti, both in 
Year 10.  

A three day visit to No 13 High School in Nanjing will be a feature of the planned China Study Tour in 2011. 
Ruth Charles, Languages Faculty 
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The High School Challenge for Year 3 Students 

 
 

Last Monday 60 Gifted and Talented Year 3 students 
from our local primary schools: Beaumont Road, 
Killara, Lindfield, Lindfield East and Roseville Public 
Schools joined us for a great day called The High 
School Challenge. 

 
One group spent the day producing fabulous works of 
art helped by Ms Watts and her KHS Year 9 and 10 
helpers. 

 
The other group spent their day in three separate 
challenges. In Science the Year 10 mentors lead the 

students through exciting activities devised by Mrs. 
Leslie such as using a binocular microscope, heating 
different chemicals using a Bunsen burner.  

 
In the technology component, Mr. Telfer and his Year 
9 KHS mentors assisted the GATS Year 3 students to 
produce a fabulous 3D poster using a variety of 
techniques. Each primary school has now been 
supplied with a CD of the students’ work. 

Ms Sideway in History produced an interesting 
session on Tutankhamen’s tomb.  Students produced 
artifacts that could have been buried with him. 

 
The day was a great success in many ways. The Year 
3 students engaged in stimulating experiences not 
usually available to them. Thirty five Killara High 
students from Year 9 and 10 were given leadership 
opportunities. The teachers were impressed with how 
effectively these students worked.  

The KHS students have been presented with their 
leadership certificates. 
Ms Ann Dixon, Transition Coordinator 
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Year 12 Parents’ Delightful De-stress Dinner Debrief  
Around 35 Year 12 parents 
filled the Asias restaurant in 
Roseville last Friday night to 
enjoy our last informal get 
together as a parent 
group.  For six years we have 
been meeting at various 
informal cocktail parties and 
dinners, and it has been great 
to have a chance to socialise 
with other parents.   

Our special thanks to Nalini Naidu and Claire Summers for organising the night, sprinkling stars on the tables and 
baking cakes for dessert.   

 

CALLING ALL YEAR 12 PARENTS –  
LET’S CELEBRATE THE FAB 40 TOGETHER 

As
style. 

rags on 
dinner an

 you may know plans are well underway to celebrate the school’s 40th birthday in 
 On 28th August people will be dusting off their dancing shoes and getting their glad 
for a night of fun and frivolity.  There will be a live dance band, a sumptuous cocktail 
d lots more with wine and beer also included! 

We thought it would be good to support the evening by getting a group of Year 12 parents together as a 
group booking (only $70 pp for a group of 10) so we can have a great night out together. 

Details of the celebration are on the school web site. If you are interested in joining us then please 
contact Claire Summers at tim.summers@optusnet.com.au  
 

 

YEAR 10 PARENTS 
LET’S CELEBRATE THE 40TH BIRTHDAY OF KHS TOGETHER 

On Saturday night 28th August KHS is going to celebrate the school’s 40th birthday.  There will be a live 
dance band and a sumptuous cocktail dinner.  But wait, there’s more... wine and beer is also included! 

We thought it would be good to support the evening by getting Year 10 parents together as a group so 
we can have a night out together.  Also, if we book for 10 or more, the price is reduced to $70 pp.  

Details of the celebration are on the school web site. If you are interested in joining us then please 
contact Lee Bevitt on lee.ccc@hotmail.com or 94173835. 

PS: The Year 10 parents’ dinner previously advertised for 3rd September will be postponed until 4th Term.   
 

 

YEAR 7 PARENTS  
LET’S CELEBRATE THE 40TH BIRTHDAY OF KHS TOGETHER 

Date:  Saturday night, 28th August 2010 
What is it?: There will be a live dance band, a delicious cocktail dinner, and wine and beer included! 
Why?:  We thought it would be good to support the evening by getting Year 7 parents together as 

a group booking so we can have a night out together.   
Cost:  If we book for 10 or more, the price is reduced to $70 pp.  

If you would like to attend the night with other Year 7 parents  
then contact Sandra Downing on 0418 450 370 or sandra@definity.com.au 
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Working together to improve the School grounds 

Working Bee 
Sunday 22nd August 2010 - 8.15am 

Our previous efforts have led to great improvements in the quality of the grounds and landscaping at Killara High 
School. The results of our labour are literally growing before our eyes.  

We particularly need your help to tidy up in preparation for the school’s Open Day on Monday 23rd August.  

It is a great occasion to assist KHS and to meet other parents, form and extend friendships and keep fit. We enjoy 
morning tea refreshments and for those able to stay we finish around midday with a BBQ. 

All parents (and families too) are most welcome.  

If you can only spare an hour or so we would appreciate your help too.  

Please come along. 
For further information, contact Richard Frith on 0419 223 127 

KHS Uniform Shop 
Crested Shirt Price Increase 
Our supplier has increased the cost of boys’ crested 
shirts. In order to cover the increased cost, the price 
for crested shirt will increase from $23 to $25 at the 
beginning of Term 4.   

Blazers 
Killara Blazers are available at the Uniform Shop.  
Boys’ and girls’ cuts are available in a range of sizes 
but stock is limited, so first come – first serve. Don’t 
miss out.  New blazer orders have a three months’ 
delivery schedule. 

Additional Open Days 
The Uniform Shop will be open on KHS Open Day, 
23rd August, 12-5pm. 

KHS students and parents are welcome to purchase 
uniforms. 

The Uniform Shop will be also be open on Saturday, 
11th October 2010, 9am to 12noon, during the school 
holidays for your convenience to purchase summer 
uniform items prior to Term 4. 

Our opening times for the remainder of term 3 are 
Fridays 8am - 12noon. 

Our price list and order form can be downloaded 
from our School website: http://www.killara-
h.schools.nsw.edu.au/sws/view/41261.node, and 
select  Killara High Uniform Shop 

Accepted payment is by cheque (payable to 
“KHSCP”), cash or credit card.  There is a 2.78% 
surcharge for credit card payments and no FTPos. 

Please check our green notice board outside the 
Uniform Shop for any important updates. 
Conny Valeontis, Uniform Shop Coordinator 

Careers Corner
School-to-TAFE Information Sessions 
• Meadowbank TAFE – 14th September at 6pm and 

6.30pm. Venue: Block P, Ground Floor, See 
Street, Meadowbank 

• Ultimo College – 9th September from 11am to 
2pm and 4.30pm to 7pm 

• Design Centre, Enmore – 10am to 3pm 

Macquarie University Law School Information 
Evening 
The Dean of Macquarie University’s Law School, 
Professor Peter Radan, will be hosting an information 
evening for prospective law students and their parents 
on Wednesday 18th August. Registration is essential 
at events@mq.edu.au by Monday 16th August. 

Macquarie University Elite Athlete Information 
Evening 
This session which will cover scholarship and bonus 
point information for students who represent a 

particular sport at regional, state or Australian level, 
will be held on 12th August. Registration is essential 
at events@mq.edu.au 

Scholarship Information 
Information and application forms for the following 
scholarships are available from the careers office: 

• University of Sydney Scholarships which are 
offered at two levels:  “Merit” and “Entry”. A 
minimum ATAR of 95 is necessary for both. 
Deadline for submission of application forms is 
30th September.  

• William Blue College of Hospitality Management 
which offers both Bachelor Degrees and 
Advanced diplomas for aspiring hospitality 
managers. 

• Macquarie University Partners Scholarship 
Program including The Student Leadership 
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Scholarship, The Co-Op Bookshop scholarship 
and the Campus Experience Scholarship.  

• Macquarie University Merit Scholarships which 
are available to students who obtain a 2010 
Australian Year 12 qualification with an ATAR of 
98.5 or above. 

• APM College of Business and Communication 
Scholarships which are offered in Event 
Management, Advertising, Marketing, Public 
Relations and Journalism 

• Bedford College which offers university pathways 
through a range of diplomas in Business, 
Accounting and Child Care. Scholarship 
assessments will be held during Open Day on 
25th September from 9.30am – 3pm. 

US College Night 
This free event, hosted by the American Club in 
Sydney and scheduled to be held on 20th August, will 
provide students with information on how to make 
successful applications to American Universities. 
Students and parents interested in attending should 
RSVP by telephoning 92412015 by 18th August. 

University of Wollongong’s Early Entry Program 
This program which recognises that the ATAR alone is 
not the best way to determine a student’s suitability 
for university study, is available in Arts, Commerce, 
Creative Arts, Education, Engineering, Health and 
Behavioural Sciences, Informatics, Law and Science. 
Applicants are assessed on their past academic 
records and other criteria such as an interview and/or 
portfolio. Applications close on 1 September. 

Martin College Open Day 
This event which will showcase the college’s courses 
in Business and Management, Marketing, Event 
Management, Tourism, IT and Graphic Design will be 
held on 28th August from 10am – 1pm. For further 
information visit martincollege.edu.au   

UNSW’s Scientists’ Stories 
Year 10, 11 and 12 students and their parents are 
invited to an evening of intrigue on 24th August where 
four inspirational speakers from The Australian 
Academy of Science and the Academy of Technology, 
Science and Engineering will “talk science”. The 
venue is Leighton Hall, Scientia Building, UNSW 
Kensington Campus from 6pm. Registrations are 
essential at www.science.unsw.edu.au  

University of New England’s Early Entry Scheme 
This program allocates places at UNE to current Year 
12 students based on their school’s recommendation 
rather than their final marks. For further information 
visit www.une.edu.au/earlyentry   

Australian Catholic University Early Achievers 
Program 
To apply for this program which recognises the 
achievements and contributions made by prospective 
students to their communities through school, church, 
sport or cultural organisations, interested students 
should complete an online EAP form 
at www.acu.edu.au/counts by 30th September. 
Successful applicants receive an offer in late October. 

University of Canberra Principal’s Recommendation 
Scheme 
Students applying to participate in this scheme will 
have their application considered solely on the basis 
of their principal’s recommendation. Application 
forms are available from the careers office. For further 
information visit www.canberra.edu.au/principals-
recommendation. 

For further information on any of the above please 
contact the careers office 
Colleen Clarke and Deborah Lloyd 
Careers Advisers 

 
Killara TAG - St Ives 
JOLT - Chatswood 

ISCF 
 

CAMP 
 

27th – 29th August 2010 
$120 per person 

Chaldercot Anglican Youthworks Campsite, Royal 
National Park, Port Hacking 

Have lots of fun meeting new people, finding out 
about Jesus & enjoying the Royal National Park. 

Registration forms available at TAG, from Mr 
Mulready in the CAPA staff room, 

or www.tag.fervr.net. Registration closes 13th 
August. 

 

“Every Day with ADHD” Newsletter 
Issue 4 now available on line 

Inside this Issue:  
• New Support  
 - Information Sheets  
 - ADHD Support Social Network 

 http://everydaywithadhd.grouply.com  
 - YouTube Channel  
• From the Book - Siblings and School  
• Treating children differently  
• Calming the Beast  
• A Key - Relate  
• A Positive - Humour  
• Feedback - What People have said  
More information is contained in the newsletter along with 
the opportunity to register or express an interest in any of 
the above sessions.  
Visit our Website www.everydaywithadhd.com.au and go 
to the Newsletter Page.  

Killara High School 13 A great school close to home 

http://www.une.edu.au/earlyentry
http://www.acu.edu.au/counts
http://www.canberra.edu.au/principals-recommendation
http://www.canberra.edu.au/principals-recommendation
http://www.tag.fervr.net/
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=fcc606d10dcb4b5d95ed711214179811&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.everydaywithadhd.com.au%2finformation-sheets.html
https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=fcc606d10dcb4b5d95ed711214179811&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.youtube.com%2fuser%2feverydaywithadhd

	ANNUAL OPEN DAY
	Monday 23rd August 2010

	P&C Meeting
	Wednesday 18th August 2010 at 8pm
	KHS Uniform Shop
	Crested Shirt Price Increase

